
 
March 8, 2024 
 

Clerk’s Office 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re:   UGI Energy Services 
 Renewal Registration as Competitive Electric Supplier 
 Request to Release Original Bond 
 DM 18-168 
 
Dear Clerk’s Office,  
 
UGI Energy Services has contacted Department of Energy Consumer Services (Department) to 
inform it that it will not be renewing its application to act as a competitive natural gas power 
supplier in New Hampshire and respectfully requests that the PUC release its original bond.1  A 
copy of UNGI Energy Service’s letter to the Department requesting its withdrawal of registration 
is currently on file in DM 18-168.  Could you please provide Assistant Director Gary Cronin, 
with the copy of the original bond (Bond No. 019066804) through Liberty Mutual Insurance 
Company? 
 
Thank you so much for your assistance. 

 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      /s/ Molly M. Lynch 
 
 
      Molly M. Lynch  
      Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner 

Department of Energy 
 

 
cc (electronically only): Rorie Patterson, Director; Paul Dexter, Senior Hearings Examiner/Legal Director; 
and Gary Cronin, Assistant Director. 

 
1 Its prior application expired on January 16, 2024. 
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